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Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I object strongly to this proposal.  There are too many unresolved issues for this to go
ahead, for example
 
- lack of a secured long term water supply
- uncertainty about coastal defences
- rising sea levels
 
Despite EDF’s assurances, I am far from convinced that wildlife will not be profoundly
affected by the construction.  It is never possible to merely ‘replace’ existing areas of
natural beauty, so I am concerned that rare habitats will be lost for ever.
 
The construction of Sizewell C will devastate the whole area’s tourism industry, which is
hugely significant for Suffollk.
 
Heavy traffic will be increased on roads which are already causing worrying levels of
pollution.
 
Very large numbers of workers will be needed, and it is not clear how – or where – they
will be accommodated.  There is serious concern about the possible consequences of
these numbers for local small towns.
 
Nuclear power is not safe: there is no way of dealing with the resulting hazardous waste. 
In any case, by the time Sizewell C is built, the technology is likely to be obsolete.
 
Subsidies to the nuclear industry will cost the tax payer an enormous amount, which
should instead be spent on renewables.  Public education about conserving power appears
to be completely lacking.  Given the Government’s commitment to tackling climate
change, this needs to be remedied.
 
Yours sincerely,

Pamela Wagstaff

 
 
 




